
Dear Don, 

Although we have never met, I have been standing in the background 

(more than once) when you were flint knapping. I think we do have a few 

friends in common - Glenn Goode, J.B. Sollberger and Eric Callaghan. 

The reason I'm writing is to ask you a favor. The next issue of the 

Bulletin of the Texas Archeological Society is being devoted to the history 

of the Society, and to some of its members who have made outstanding 

contributions to archeology. I have been given the happy task of writing 

a brief bibliography about J.B. Sollberger. I know that you have worked with 

him, and would like to ask you to give me a few statements about his lithic 

work. I have written a letter like this to the above mentioned people, plus 

Bradley , and hope to include them in the article. Thanks for any help you 

can give me. 

Yours, 
&~ -, 

Gary L. Moore 

4820 Thunderbird Circle 

Apt. 207 

Boulder, Colorado 80303 


